
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON 

RESOLUTION NO. 2021-088 

Approving an amendment to increase the amount of contract DCS-CNSTR-13430-2022 with 
Brix Paving Northwest Inc., for the construction of the Corbett Hill Road Repaving Project. 

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Finds: 

a. The Board, acting as the Multnomah County Public Contract Review Board (PCRB) and
pursuant to PCRB Rule 49-0910(3), must approve contract price increases beyond 20
percent of the original contract price.

b. The County awarded a contract to Brix Paving Northwest Inc. for $528,191 on August,
23, 2021 for construction of the Corbett Hill Road Repaving Project (Project). A change
order for $171,809 is needed to pay the contractor for additional work performed, a total
cost of $700,000, exceeding 20 percent of the original contract price.

c. The increase is primarily due to additional asphalt required to achieve a durable roadway
surface and replacement of the deteriorated roadway guardrail.

d. This amendment (“Amendment”) will compensate the contractor for work performed to
complete the Project as intended.

e. This Amendment is in accordance with the requirements of Public Contract Review
Board Rule 49-0910(3).

The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners, acting as the Multnomah County 
Public Contract Review Board, hereby Resolves: 

1. To amend and increase the total amount of Contract Number DCS-CNSTR-13430-2022
with Brix Paving Northwest Inc., by an additional $171,809 for a total contract amount
of $700,000 for the Corbett Hill Road Repaving Project.

SUBMITTED BY:  Jamie Waltz, Director, Department of Community Services 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON 

______________________________
Deborah Kafoury, Chair 

ADOPTED this 2nd day of December, 2021. 

REVIEWED: 
JENNY M. MADKOUR, COUNTY ATTORNEY 
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON 
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